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Dear Parents and Carers, Friday 18th May 2018

This week we read a book called "When Pirates Came to School'. We then discussed what we would do if
pirates visited us in Reception or what the pirates might do and enjoy, smell like and look like. The chil-
dren came up with some interesting ideas and enjoyed sharing their ideas and so we used this as our
writing focus. Check out Twitter to see some of this writing.

In numeracy, we have been looking at time and everyday language related to time e.g, yesterday, today,
tomorrow, this morning and this afternoon and the days of the week. The children sorted pictures into
A.M and P.M and sequenced their daily routine using pictures. We have also played games and set chal-
lenges involving time.

We have been talking about the Royal Wedding and made our own crowns to wear when enjoying our af-
ternoon tea. At snack time we had scones with jam and cream. We made chocolate brownies and all en-
joyed the afternoon tea and the visit of f the ice-cream van. Check out Twitter for pictures.

Miss Quinn has had the children practising for our Sports Day which is taking place in school on Tuesday.
Unfortunately, due to limited space parents will not be invited but keep an eye on Twitter for pictures.

All staff were so proud of how sensible the children walked to and from Doric Park. It was lovely to hear
the children discussing the local area as we walked and even better to see how much they enjoyed their

time in the park and looking at the signs of summer.

Lego Club has finished for this half term. Next half term 6 more children will be selected Letters will be
sent home with those children.

A reminder that next Friday, 25™ May we break up for half term. School will finish at the usual time of
3:05 p.m. We have been so close to winning attendance numerous times this half term. We would all be

delighted to win it next half term and the chance to celebrate with one of Mr Jago's class prizes.

If you have any spare empty plastic bottles at home can you send them into school on Monday. They will
be used for our writing activity next week.

Enjoy the weekend.

Reception Staff



